General Education Committee Agenda, 2/20/19                          4:00PM, GBB 202
Call to Order
Members present:  A. Akmal, L. Ametsbichler, R. Fanning, K. Graham,  P. Muench, Z. Nelson, D. Parson, G. Peters J. Randall, A. Ratto-Parks, S. Schwarz
Ex-Officio Present: B. French
Members Absent: V. Hopkins, N. Lindsay, L. Metcalf, P. Haber, A. Sala, M. Stark

· The minutes from 2/6/19 were amended and approved. 

Business Items

· Overhall of orientation – what freshman seminar  -- so can be more academic 
Scalability still issue for GLI - - opportunity to original purpose – creating pathways through the gen ed .  The goal to make visible the high impact practices. 

Go to pres and provost 0 if tru build something amazing – take sch out of the equation.  

Senate has to hear the problem – open for discussion – 

Have option that already built – 

Extract  pages from report that include 

5:30

· MCLG231IXGenEd.pdf 

· egan – egaThe Committee reviewed the draft Invitation Communication and made suggested edits.  It decided on March 6th and 13th for the forum.  Camie will work on reserving a room and arranging for refreshments.   The invitation should go out soon with an RSVP so we know approximately how many people to expect.   Chair Randall will attend the ASUM meeting next week to provide an update.   The News Forum, UM Today, Flyers and social media should also be used to advertise the event. 

· The Forum will have a general information session and then breakout sessions (Categories & Competencies, Learning Outcomes, and Freshman Seminar) with ideas documented on the whiteboard.  Each subcommittee should have a handout with ideas to start the discussion. 

A general education committee member should be in each session to capture notes from the discussion.  The Committee may wish to create a Qualtrics Survey for feedback for individuals that cannot attend the forums. 

· The hope is to have a general framework to present as information by the April 11th Faculty Senate meeting.   It seems there is a trend to reduce general education to a quarter rather than a third of degree requirements. Typically state universities do not include information about general education programs.   Private Liberal Arts Colleges emphasize general education. 


· There was discussion regarding the follow-up for the Honors College course requesting to retain the ethics designation.  Professor Muench will work with the proposer to identify suitable content that would bring the course into compliance.   Chair Randall will send the FAQ PowerPoint to provide to the requestor. There are two courses in the schedule for next fall. 


· Chair Randall has a meeting with the Honors College to discuss difficulties their teaching fellows are having with offering general education courses.  They are hoping for a quicker review process, since they are only on campus for two years. 

· The Categories Subcommittee provided a handout of ideas (appended). 

· The Freshman Seminar Subcommittee meets on Friday. 

· Professor Ratto-Parks recently visited two campuses that revamped their general education programs, one with fewer credits and the other with larger credits.  
· Ripon College (15cr):  https://www.ripon.edu/catalyst
· Creighton (52cr): https://www.creighton.edu/academics/magis-core-curriculum
Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.
